

ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT

Post Office Box 301463 • 1400 Coliseum Blvd. 36110-2059 MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130-1463

www.adem.state.al.us (334) 271-7700 DON SIEGELMAN-

GOVERNO

Facsimiles: (33

Administration: 271-795 General Counsel: 394-433

Air: 279-3044 Land: 279-305 Water: 279-305 Groundwater: 270-563 Field Operations: 272-8131

Laboratory: 277-6718 Mining: 394-4326 Education/Outreach: 394-4383

March 16, 2001

JAMES W. WARR

DIRECTOR

Ronald M. Levy BRAC Environmental Coordinator US Army Garrison/Transition Force Environmental Office, 291 Jimmy Parks Blvd. Fort McClellan, Alabama 36205

RE: ADEM's Concurrence on the Final Site Investigation Report and Decision Document for the Former Motor Pool Area 3100, 23rd Street, Parcels 147(7), 27(7), 28(7), and 72(7), March 2001, Fort McClellan, Alabama

Dear Mr. Levy:

The Alabama Department of Environmental Management has received and reviewed the incorporated comments into the Final Site Investigation Report and Decision Document for the Former Motor Pool Area 3100, 23rd Street, Parcels 147(7), 27(7), 28(7), and 72(7), March 2001, Fort McClellan, Alabama. We agree that the comments have been adequately addressed. Based on our review, we concur with the submittal and offer no comments for Army review.

For any questions or concerns regarding this matter please contact me at 334-270-5646 or email at mailto:pns@adem.state.al.us.

Sincerely,

Philip N. Stroud

Governmental Facilities Section

Hazardous Waste Branch

Land Division

PNS/

cc:

Doyle Brittain, EPA Region 4

Ellis Pope, USAC



UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

REGION 4
ATLANTA FEDERAL CENTER
61 FORSYTH STREET
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303-8960

May 8, 2001

EMAIL & HAND DELIVERY

4WD-FFB

Mr. Ron Levy BRAC Environmental Coordinator U.S. Army Garrison Environmental Office Building 215, 15th Street Fort McClellan, AL 36205-5000

SUBJ: Final Site Investigation Report for the Former Motor Pool Area 3100, 23rd Street, Parcels 147(7), 27(7), 28(7), and 72(7); & Final Decision Document for the Former Motor Pool Area 3100, 23rd Street, Parcels 147(7), 27(7), 28(7), and 72(7) Fort McClellan

Dear Mr. Levy:

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the subject document. Based upon the information provided to EPA and as agreed upon in the February 5-9, 2001, On Board Reviews, EPA agrees with and approves the subject document. Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please call me at (404) 562-8549.

Sincerely,

Doyle V. Brittain

Senior Remedial Project Manager

cc: Lisa Kingsbury, Ft. McClellan Ellis Pope, USA, COE Phil Stroud, ADEM Jeanne Yacoub, IT